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| / N Commonwe'Ith Edison
[( ) One First Nabonal Plaza. Chicago. lilinois

\' ' f Address Reply to. Post Office Box 767i
* / Chicago Illinois 60690|

July 25, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Dircctor
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Quad Cities Station Unit 1-

Generic Letter 84-11 Visual
Examination Requirements
NRC Docket No. 50-254

References (a): B. Rybak letter to H. R. Denton
dated July 2, 1984.

(b): B. Rybak letter to H. R. Denton
dated June 4, 1984.

Dear Mr. Denton:

As requested by members of your staff, Commonwealth Edison
commits to performing a visual examination of Quad Cities Unit 1
reactor coolant piping during each outage in which its containment
is deinerted. The results of the inspections will be documented and
made available for NRC review. This inspection plan will be in
effect for the next operating cycle. We feel this commitment fully
-meets the requirements in Generic Letter 84-11 for visual
examination (Attachment 1, Item E).

One signed original and forty (40) copies of this letter is
.provided for your use.

Very truly yo rs,

/23.
B. a

Nuclear Licens Administrator
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cc: R. Bevan - NRR
NRC Resident Inspector - Quad
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